O IDB

Inter-American
Development Bank

CID/CHA/880/2019
Port-au-Prince, August 30, 2019

Mr. Stefan SCHMITZ
Chair of the GAFSP
Steering Committee.

Dear Sir:

We confirm our willingness and readiness to serve as Supervising Entity for the
program proposed by the Ministry of Agriculture, Natural Resources, and Rural
Development of Haiti for the GAFSP Call for Proposal 2019. This possible new GAFSP
grant to Haiti would provide additional financing to the existing Agricultural and
Agroforestry Technological Innovation Program (PITAG), whose GAFSP financing (USD
10 million) is already supervised by the IDB.

The status of the current IDB portfolio in Haiti is attached to this letter.

Best regards,

Caroline SIPP
Chief of Operations



